
           

Notification of Works at Eyemouth Harbour: 
 

• Crane and lifting at west pontoon and Old Fishmarket site w/c 14th March 2022 

• Electricity works and shutdown at Gunsgreen Basin, from 23rd March 2022 

 
Crane and lifting operations at west pontoon / Old Fishmarket Site: 
As part of the Old Fishmarket development and Waterfront Regeneration Project heavy lifting equipment 
will be arriving on site Monday 14th March 2022.  
In preparation for these works, all vessels will be temporarily relocated off the west pontoon from Sunday 
13th March 2022. Works are expected to last circa 3 weeks. Further instructions and temporary berths will 
be allocated by the Harbour Master and Operations team. 
 

 

 
Electrical works at Gunsgreen basin: 
Excavation at the substation on the footpath and trench work will be carried out on the harbour access 
road, behind the Harbour Offices.  
Parking behind the Harbour Office building will be restricted, alternative parking can be accessed at the 
Gusngreenhill car park. 
One lane of the road will remain open for the fishing fleet and emergency vehicle access. 
Works are planned 23rd/24th March for approx. 6 days. 



 

Parking 
Additional parking is available at Gunsgreenhill, behind the Harbour building. From the car park, make your 
way down the steps to the quayside and Harbour Building as shown below.  Step-free access shown in red. 
Please do not park on the quayside. 
 

 

 
We hope there will be minimal disruption whilst these vital works are carried out and thank you for your 
understanding and co-operation. 
If you have any questions, then please contact: 
 
Christine Bell, CEO 
Tel 018907 52494 ceo@eyemouth-harbour.co.uk  
 
Brendan Bates, Harbour Master  
Tel: 018907 50223 / 07885 742505 harbourmaster@eyemouth-harbour.co.uk 
 

mailto:ceo@eyemouth-harbour.co.uk
mailto:harbourmaster@eyemouth-harbour.co.uk

